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June 1, 2023 
 
Dear Crowden School Families, 
  
Enclosed you will find the School Forms Packet for 2023-2024. Kindly return 
all forms to us as soon as possible, and no later than Monday, July 31, 2023.  
  
Please note that a copy of ID (A), the health exam (B), and the medical 
questionnaire (C) are required for new students, and cannot be filled out online. 
All students must return the medical and emergency form (D). Please 
contact us if you experience delays submitting required heath forms. 
  
Summer medical appointments often fill up quickly, so please plan ahead and 
schedule the necessary appointments now! For updates on California's 
immunization requirements visit http://www.shotsforschool.org. Students 
who are not in compliance will not be allowed to attend until they have met 
all immunization requirements. 
  
We will be contacting you with more back-to-school information closer to the 
start of the school year. As a reminder, school begins on Wednesday, August 
30. We look forward to seeing you then! In the meantime, I wish you all a 
happy and safe summer. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Marion Atherton 

            Interim Head of School 
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